
This is a direct attack on legal concealed carry holders. The state is passing the buck to localities so they bare the brunt of costs and 
violating our 2nd Amendment Rights. Stop attacking law abiding citizens and stand up to the corrupt left wingers who want to 
eventually disarm us and make Oregon and the country a police state. Oh, I will not comply if you do pass it.


